
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because I feel it is my right to know what health-related questions are 
being asked of my minor student while at school. Thank you for considering revising the bill to include 
parental notice and consent to the survey. 
 
Regards,  
Kalee Kellough  
15645 Sunrise Blvd 
La Pine, OR 97739  
 


